
 

City of Pittsburg 
Land Use Sub-Committee Meeting Agenda 
   

               
October 30, 2014 

11:00 a.m. 
 

City Hall  
Council Chamber Anteroom, Third Floor 

65 Civic Avenue 
Pittsburg, CA  94565 

     
Council Members 

Sal Evola  
Nancy Parent 

 
Planning Commission Members 

AJ Fardella 
Doris Kelley 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

1. Public Comment 
 

2. Proposed Renaming of Planned Public Parks in Recognition of Pittsburg 
Police Officers Killed in the Line of Duty 
An existing public park in the San Marco Development, adjacent to Delta View 
Elementary, was previously named Lasater Park in recognition of Officer Larry E. 
Lasater, a Pittsburg Police officer killed in the line of duty on April 24, 2005.  There 
are two public parks currently in design or under construction in the southwest and 
downtown subareas of the City.  The Subcommittee is asked to provide feedback to 
staff on a suggestion to name the two planned parks in recognition of Officer John 
J. Buckley and Inspector Raymond J. Giacomelli, two men who also died in 
performance of their duties as members of the Pittsburg Police Department. 
 

3. Proposed Fee for Maintenance of the City’s General Plan 
On December 6, 2013, the Finance Subcommittee discussed a proposal by City 
staff to establish a new fee, to be added to certain building and/or development 
permits, to fund ongoing updates to the City’s General Plan.  The Land Use 
Subcommittee is now requested to provide feedback to staff on the proposed fee 
and proposed fee amount. 

 
4. Project Updates 

a. House Element Amendment for Reporting Period 2014-2022 
b. Tuscany Meadows Residential Development 
c. Montreux Residential Development 
d. Pending and Proposed Projects in Northeast Industrial Subarea 
e. Other Projects 

 
5. Questions on Non-agenda Items  

 


